
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please find below my comments as a patient carer representative for the Anaphylaxis Campaign, on 
the Appraisal Consultation Document (APD) for  Pharmalgen for the treatment of venom allergy 

 
My comments are that  
 

• All of the relevant evidence has been taken into account. 
• The summaries of clinical and cost effectiveness are reasonable interpretations of the 

evidence. 
• The provisional recommendations are sound and are a suitable basis for guidance to the 

NHS?  
 
Regards 
 
Moira Austin 
 
 
 
Moira Austin  
Helpline Manager  
The Anaphylaxis Campaign, PO Box 275  
Farnborough, Hampshire, GU14 6SX 
Telephone: 01252 546100 
Helpline: 01252 542029 
Website: www.anaphylaxis.org.uk 
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